ST ANDREW’S

Catholic Primary School

PARENT UPDATE

Dear Parents,

Tomorrow will be the last newsletter for the term and the teachers have been
extremely busy planning for the .....what if?

Therefore;

Next week, on Monday 6% April from 8:15 — 2:45
Tuesday 7t April from 8:15 —10:30, you will be able to come
to your child’s classroom and located on the benches
outside you can collect your next home education work
package for your child for Term 2. (if needed)

Your child’s name will be clearly written on the home education pack.

If you are unable to attend yourself, then please make arrangements for
another family to collect the home education package on your child’s behalf
and then they can simply place it into your letter box or leave it at your front
door. What-ever arrangements you have made.

Please remember to enforce social distancing while collecting these home
education packages.

Teachers will not be available to see you at the collection time as they are
involved in professional development.

There will be covering letters with further information on all home education
work packages.

'f the home education work packs are not needed for term 2, then please simply
return them with your child on their first day of attendance, next term.

May God Bless You All
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